
PARTNER RAHUL SHETH NAMED TO BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF ASIAN
AMERICAN INSURANCE NETWORK

By  July 19, 2022

Partner Rahul Sheth was named a Director on the Board of Directors of the Asian American Insurance
Network (AAIN) last month. AAIN is a national 501(c)(6) non-profit organization dedicated to the
professional development and growth of Asian & Pacific Islander (API) professionals in the insurance
industry through mentorship, networking, continuing education, and social awareness. Its members have a
vast wealth of experience in all lines of business and personal insurance, and across every insurance-
related profession. By sharing its knowledge and expertise, AAIN seeks to promote API insurance
professionals by providing its platform to increase industry recognition and forge strong connections with
the Network's diverse and talented members.

If you would like to learn more about AAIN or become a member or sponsor, please reach out to Rahul.
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